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To the Air Quality Permit Coordinator  October 14, 2013 

DEQ Northwest Region 

 

The arguably criminal poisoning of air by Intel manufacturing historically calls for new 

enforceable monitoring.  

 

Our daughter has her office within half a mile of the Intel Campus but regardless, the fallout has 

a huge exposure to a large population.  The unnecessary depreciation on the environment and quality 

of life is totally unacceptable.  

 

Continuous monitoring of effluent with appropriate recording, alarming, and public reporting would 

seem to be the only responsible way forward.  

 

Loren Waltz 

3212 Lavina Dr 

Forest Grove, OR 97116 

 


